CHRISTCHURCH COMMUNITY HOUSE RELOCATION

The business of the special meeting is to seek approval from the Council for the Community House
Relocation Subcommittee to:

(a) Enter into a temporary leasing arrangement for the relocation of the Christchurch Community
House.

(b)  Negotiate and finalise a permanent arrangement in respect of the Christchurch Community
House.

(A report will be on Friday 17 August 2001.)


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


